Steve Taffolla

From: Venable, Kenneth CTR NAVAIR <kenneth.venable@navy.mil>

Sent: Thursday, March 03, 2011 1:06 PM

To: ECOSUB; DParent@semprautilities.com; catulewind@blm.gov

Subject: FW: ECO Substation

Attachments: file.pdf

Please see attached! Have a Great Day!

V/R

Ken Venable Tel: 619.767.7432 Cell: 619.757.0007

Ken Venable 1588 Jewel Valley Road Boulevard, CA 91905

March 3, 2011

Iain Fisher, CPUC/Greg Thomsen, BLM c/o Dudek 605 Third Street Encinitas, CA 92024

RE: East County Substation

Dear Mr. Fisher and Mr. Thomsen,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit public comment on the ECO Substation Project proposed for the Mountain Empire area.

The Mountain Empire is currently at the "end of the line." The ECO Substation Project will secure much needed reliability to our electric system by tying into the existing Southwest Powerlink and providing access to new sources of clean, renewable energy for our region.

As a resident of Boulevard, I believe these benefits can be achieved with a responsible and balanced approach by the regulating agencies.

Best Regards,

Ken Venable